
 
 

 
 
October 3, 2003 

 
 
Via E-Mail and Overnight Delivery  
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Implementation of the Federal Communications 

Commission’s Triennial Review Order, Docket No. UT-033025  
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 

 
Enclosed for filing are the original and 6 copies of AT&T’s Comments 

Concerning Discovery in the above-referenced matter. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Rebecca B. DeCook 
 

RBD/jb 
 
Enclosures 
 


